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St. Gregory Armenian Church 
Pari ah council chairman ' s Report 1992 

During the past year the Parish Council has held monthly 
meetings with a full agenda and Divine Liturgy has been cele ­
brated monthly by various visiting clergy. 

Our Women's Guild has remained active under the leader­
ship of Alice Bogdasarian with a few dedicated workers. 

The Council made several attempts to restart the Sunday 
School and was not able to get anyone who would take the re­
sponsibility to teach, even though there is help and materials 
availbble from the d i ocese. 

Thanks to Kevork Papazian and the people who help him, we 
have been able to continue having church dinners. 

The steeple and roof of the church building have been in 
dire need of repairs for a long time and thanks to John 
Bogdasarian, contracts have been signed for this work to be 
done. Repairs have been made to the he~ting plant, the kit ­
chen, and the exterior metal railing and the church building 
is being cleaned on a regular basis. 

I would like to thank Joe Azadian on behalf of the Par ­
i sh council for all of his time and hard work with our Bak u 
refugees. 

I would also like to thank Pam Russell who has so will­
ingly taken over in my several absences and Hagop Injajik ian 
for all of his time in schedulin9 our visiting prieeta. 

Finally, I would like to thank each member of the Parish 
Council for theif dedication and hard work during the past 
year and for the excellent attendance at the Parish Council 
meetings. 

In closing, I would like to say that the fiscal prob­
lems as evidenced by a deficit financial sheet will have to 
be dealt with more aggressively in the coming year. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
'-

Dr~o~e~~ 
Cheirman 
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